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As we are a ranching family we have NUMEROUS vehicles that are run only on the 

ranch and also on the public roads. We have enough expenses on the ranch without 

having to add this tax on tires!  I am opposed to turning money over to an agency that 

is entitled to use this money for purposes other than road repairs, and this only 

increases the authority of an unelected bureaucracy. Oregon needs to be more 

budgeted in how it spends its tax money and not be asking for more tax with out voter 

approval. 


